
 

TONIGHT; 6:15 for 6:30pm start.   
Jody Quinnell from Local Barnardos. TBC 

Fellowship and Temperature checker (to wear a mask); Christine Bell 
 

 

Future Programs:  
 

November is Rotary Foundation Month 
 

3 Nov; NO MEETING 
 

10 Nov; Judy and Norm Potter from the E-
Club of Brindabella. Dream Cricket. 
Fellowship and Temperature checker; 
Jonathan Benyei 
 

17 Nov; TBA 
 

24 Nov; TBA 
 

December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and Treatment Month 
 

1 Dec; AGM 
 

8 Dec; TBA 
 

15 Dec; Christmas Dinner 
 

22 Dec; TBA 
 

29 Dec; No Meeting, TBC 
 

January is Rotary’s Vocational Service month 
 

5 Jan; Pizza and Prawns Night at Rotary Park 
 

12 Jan; Genelle and Tim Gregory’s Dinner 
 
 

20 October 2020 Meeting: 
 

President Leonie Corrin welcomed members and guests John Corrin, Shelagh Atkinson and Rob 
Patterson visiting from Ireland, HAT DAY (Night). 
Via Zoom, Clive Cross and Ross Wade joined the meeting. 
Secretary PP Dale Wilford informed members of letter received from RSL Ulladulla Branch stating: 
due to COVID-19 restriction that there would be no wreath laying ceremony this year for Remembrance 
Day. 

Treasurer’s report given by Secretary PP Dale Wilford, all accounts are healthy. 
Lucky door prize won by Rob Patterson 
Community Service Director Yvonne Young: thank you all who come on Sunday for the working 
bee at Rotary Park, especially PP Phil brown, Simon Brown and Bev Nicholas for their hard work 
on Sunday. Walk through of Rotary Park before next working bee.  
Mullala working bee painting donation from Bunnings and email has been sent to Dulux Australia 
regarding the donation of additional paint required for the painting, working bee has been set down the 
weekend of 21st – 22nd November time and number of people required TBC.  

Jumping Castle clean up required as well hoping this can be done at the next Rotary Park working bee 
and Bunnings BBQ possibly in November or December. In additional to weekend working bee at Rotary 
Park some Rotarians have gone back and done some more work on the BBQs. Thank you at all involved. 
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 October is Rotary’s Economic and Community Development Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
2 Nov Mon Calcutta at the Golf Club 
3 Nov Tues No Meeting 

9 Nov Mon Board Meeting 
21-22 Nov Sat-Sun Mullala Working Bee, TBC 

12 Dec Sat Conjola BBQ with Rotary Club 
of Caringbah, TBC 

19-21 Mar 
2021  District Conference, Bathurst 

Convention Centre 

Birthdays: 27 Oct; Bill Harris and Murry Conran.    
Anniversaries: 27 Oct; Margaret and Dale Wilford, 

30 Oct; Jo and Warren Jones. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed 
Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au  
by 12 NOON ON MONDAY.  

Failing to apologise will incur a $25 fee. 
 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


  
President Leonie informed members of PP Michael Mastronardi offer to ring around to members 
for welfare calls. Thank you PP Michael.  
At a recent exhibition called Coastal Creative; raised $6,000.00 from sales of art work, the organizers are 
donating the money to the club for Bushfire Recovery also the Rotary Club of Caringbah have suggested a 
Christmas Party for residents of Conjola before school break ups for the year, to be followed up.  

President Leonie also informed members that there has been no decision as yet on the running of the 
Blessing of the Fleet Parade in 2021. 

End of report prepared by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 

  

  

Pictures from the Working Bee, Sunday 18 October 2020 at Rotary Park, high pressure water blasting, 
sanding, painting and repairing the Rotundas, bollards and lookouts.  
Pics supplied by President Leonie, thank you. 
 

 
 

Please do not turn up at the Dunn Lewis Centre (DLC) if you are unwell  
or have the mildest of symptoms, join us via Zoom. 

HAND HYGIENE, PHYSICAL DISTANCING at all times, till we are all vaccinated and or a treatment is found. 
No need to get to the Dunn Lewis Centre before 6:15pm, unless you have a job to perform. 


